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Téna ra koe e te rangatira,

Anei ra nga mihi atu ki a koe

For Information

Eke Panuku, on behalf of Auckland Council, is preparing to lodge a resource consent application to renew coastal occupation permits for parts of the Onehunga Wharf on the Manukau Harbour because the existing coastal occupation permits will expire in 2026.
Attached is a letter outlining the areas that are subject to a renewal of coastal occupation permits and reasons for an application.
If you have any questions about this letter, please feel free to contact Mark Vinall on the details given in the letter.

Alu mihi,

Jordan
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